SMU/de



8 March, 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Students are expected to arrive to school on time in preparation for their Tutor Time which starts promptly at 8.40 am each morning.

We would like your support in encouraging your child to be on the school site no later than 8.35 am each day.

Please note all students who arrive to school later than 8.40 am are issued with a late detention.

We would like to remind you that we have a Breakfast Club every morning which starts at 7.30 am in the school's canteen. All students are welcome to attend Breakfast Club; it is an opportunity to meet with their peers, carry out homework and enjoy a light breakfast before their day begins.

Thank you for your support in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Miss S Murray

Deputy Headteacher

